
The COPS Office is currently in the process of merging the COPS Hiring and Non-Hiring
Progress Reports.  The merged COPS Progress Reports will apply to grants that are 
awarded in FY 2011 and beyond.  Therefore, this collection is still needed because the 
COPS Office still has an active population of hiring grants that were awarded before FY 
2011.  However, the number of burden hours has been reduced due to the new merged 
report.  Once the pre-FY 2011 COPS grants expire, this collection will no longer apply 
and we will be able to discontinue this collection. 


